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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

 

PDN 2022-01 

 

HVAM Series – High Voltage Axial Leaded Resistor  

 

January 18, 2022 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. is discontinuing the manufacture of the HVAM Series – High 

Voltage Axial Leaded Resistor product as detailed below. 

 

 

Discontinued Model:   HVAM Series   

 

 

Replacement:  Alternate Part Not Available   

 

 

Effective Date: 01/19/2022 

 

 

Reason for Discontinuation:   Raw Material Supplier discontinued ceramic cores without notice.  Alternative 

supplier is not available for limited market demand. 

 

 

 

For information please contact: 

 

Jose Barron 

Director Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2461 

jbarron@seielect.com 



Mfr Part #
HVAM50FBC1G00
HVAM50FBC100M
HVAM36FBC10M0
HVAM75FBC1G00
HVAM100FBC10G0
HVAM20FBC1G00
HVAM20FBC10M0
HVAM20FBC100M
HVAM36FBC1G00
HVAM75FBC100M
HVAM100FBC1G00
HVAM36FBC100M
HVAM50FBC10M0
HVAM100FBC100M
HVAM75FBC500M


